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This is in response to a letter of inquiry dated May 15, 2009 asking whether we need to file a Form 1M Notification of 

Multicandidate Status for our II-VI Incorporated PAC committee.  We do not need to file this report because we have only 

received contributions for federal elections from 24 individuals, and therefore, have not reached the 51 person 

threshold at this time.  Thank you and regards, John Almquist, Treasurer, II-VI Incorporated PAC 


